
 
 

 

 

 

May 6th, 2020 

 

TO: Valued Partners 

RE: Rouzer no longer represents Gibson Stainless Steel 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective May 1, 2020, the Rouzer Group no longer represents Gibson Stainless + 
Specialty Inc. This is due to a conflict that Robroy's new Stainless Steel division presents. 
For more information on Robroy Stainless Steel, please contact your account manager! 
 
A new representative has not yet been selected and Gibson asks that you contact 
Maggie Gibson (maggie@gibsonstainless.com) directly for inquiries.  

 
Heather McNulty 
Sales + Operations Manager, Partner 
 

 


